
Office of the Consumer Advocate 
PO Box 23135 
Terrace on the Square 
St. John's, NL Canada 
AlB 4J9 

August 15, 2023 

Board of Commissions of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road 
P.O. Box 2140 
St. John's, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon, Director of 
Corporate Services / Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blunden: 

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. 2024 Capital Budget Application 

Tel: 709-724-3800 
Fax: 709-754-3800 

Further to the above-captioned, on behalf of the Consumer Advocate, we request that the date for the 
Request for a Technical Conference of August 25th be rescheduled. 

Newfoundland Power' s Responses to the RFis are due on August 23 rd
. This does not allow any 

reasonable time for the Consumer Advocate to review the Responses to determine what lists of projects 
or areas of concern need to be addressed at a Technical Conference. 

We would therefore request that the August 25th date for the request for a Technical conference be moved 
to the following week, preferably later in that week. 

May we have your earliest response? 

Yours truly, 

~~ 
Counsel to the Consumer Advocate 

/bb 

cc Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Dominic .I. Foley (dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Liam O' Brien, (lobrien@curtisdawe.com) 
NP Regulatory (ree:ulatory@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Newfoundland & Labrador Hydro 
Shirley Walsh (ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca) 
NLH Regulatory (nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca) 

Boar d of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
PUB Official Email (ito@pub.nl.ca) 
Col leen Jones (c jones@pub.nl.ca) 
Jacqui Glynn (jglynn@pub.nl.ca) 
Maureen Greene (mgreene@pub.nl.ca) 


